STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF BANGLADESH AT THE 30TH SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW 
(14 May 2018, Geneva)
1. Mr. President, 
Botswana warmly welcomes the delegation of Bangladesh to the UPR process, and thank them for their comprehensive national report.
2. We applaud the commitment by Bangladesh to house and offer basic necessities to 1 million Rohyinga and other minorities that were displaced by the humanitarian crisis in the Rakhine State. This commendable gesture demonstrates the country’s commitment to the promotion of human rights globally inspite of the myriad of challenges confronting Bangladesh.
3. We note legislative measures undertaken in line with human rights treaty obligations, including laws relating to rights of persons with disabilities, protection against torture and children’s rights. 
4. We also note that challenges still remain particularly on issues relating to trafficking of women and children, unsatisfactory working conditions and inequalities women face in the labour market. Bearing these in mind, we make the following recommendations
i. Take immediate steps to implement the Human Trafficking Deterrence and Suppression Rules under the 2012 Act, and the National Plan of Action 2015–2017 as a means of addressing the high levels of trafficking; and 
ii. Take effective measures to protect workers’ rights, including by reducing the existing gender wage gap and improving working conditions.
We wish Bangladesh a successful review outcome.

I thank you, Mr. President!
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